

## Dear Graduate

Thank you again for submitting your application for graduation. As the semester comes to a close, final grades and GPA calculations will be posted on Tuesday, December 10, 2024. On this day, we will conduct a final review of graduation applications to confirm that you have indeed met all graduation requirements. This includes the following four requirements: 1) successful completion of any courses that were in progress for this term, 2) all applicable transfer credit was received if you were using credit from another college to help satisfy some of your requirements, 3) you are meeting the minimum 2.0 program GPA requirement, and 4) you have satisfied all financial commitments to the College. The purpose of this letter is to inform you about graduation requirements and the graduation ceremony.

If you have any questions regarding your graduation, please contact the Registrar's Office/Student Data Center at 864-646-8282 option 1 or graduation@tctc.edu.

You have indicated on your graduation application that you will not attend the fall 2024 commencement ceremony on Thursday, December 19. Consequently, your credential will be mailed to the address we have on file for you the week of December 23.

Candidates who do not have at least a GPA of 2.00 or better in their program of study or have not completed all course requirements by the end of fall will not graduate. Candidates who have completed all academic requirements but have not satisfied all of their financial commitments to the College will not be permitted to graduate.

Note: If you are graduating in your declared major and you plan on continuing your studies at TCTC, you must meet with a Success Coach prior to the last day of classes for the current term.

Best Regards,

Registrar's Office & Student Data Center